
Hello Parents!

We're excited to announce that the STEAM Academy after-school programmes will be starting
at Powerstown ETNS on May 14th, 2024. For the time being, we will have 1 group as follows:

● 1st - 6th Class: Tuesdays 2:10pm-3:40pm (€24.75/lesson)
To start registration➡️CLICK HERE

For more information regarding STEAM Academy, our classes, our mission, and our journey
thus far, please check out our website at steamacademy.pro!

We recommend registering on a computer, as it is not possible to continue to the payment page
on a mobile device at this time. If you run into any difficulties, please reach out at
info@steamacademy.pro, and we will get back to you as soon as possible.

Registration Steps:

1. Click on the link for the chosen age group
2. Select ‘Enroll student’
3. Fill out ‘Client registration form’ (if you’re not a parent/legal guardian of the child you’re

registering, please provide the contact details for the parent/legal guardian)
4. Fill in your child details and click ‘Save’ (if you have more than one child attending the

same lesson, click 'add new')
5. Click ‘Add to cart’, consecutively ‘Checkout’ and fill out your ‘Billing information’
6. Finally, click 'Purchase'

You will receive a payment confirmation email after this, which means your slot is confirmed!
Once registered, you are set up on a monthly subscription, meaning payment will be made
automatically each month for the following month.

We look forward to seeing you soon🚀

Cheers to a brighter tomorrow!
STEAM Academy Team
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